CC NZO Comment #62

From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: Fermina Murray - Public Comment New Zoning Ordinance - In support of Cecilia Brown"s Letter
Date: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 11:19:52 AM

From: Fermina Murray [ferminamurray@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, December 02, 2019 12:28 PM

To: Paula Perotte; James Kyriaco Jr; Stuart Kasdin; Kyle Richards; Roger Aceves; Peter Imhof
Subject: New Zoning Ordinance - In support of Cecilia Brown's Letter

December 2, 2019

From: Fermina B. Murray
442 Danbury Court
Goleta, CA 93117

To: Madam Mayor Perotte and City Council Members:

I echo what Council-member James Kyriaco Jr. said in the last NZO meeting, “I vote for
Cecilia Brown.” I am sorry to miss the Council session on NZO tomorrow night. I have read
the excellent letter Cecilia Brown submitted to you. I agree, share, and support all of Cecilia’s
concerns and recommendations.

As you know the proposed three-story Calle Real Hotel project is going to be “a view shed
buster,” like the Hilton Garden Inn, if you do not declare an enforceable view shed protection
policies in the NZO. Council-member Stuart Kasdin raised this important topic in the last
meeting, and I fully support his concerns and suggestions to remedy the critical section that is
missing in the NZO.

Lighting! It seems that all the previous lighting suggestions in the past NZO meetings have
disappeared in the staff report. As Cecilia mentions, there are good ideas that we can learn
from the Dark Sky experts as well as from other cities who have successfully implemented
non-polluting lighting standards. I will be happy to assist any Council-appointed committee to
come up with an appropriate lighting ordinance for the City.

Thank you,

Fermina Murray

cc: Cecilia Brown
Peter Imhof
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